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Notice on Impact of the Earthquake in Eastern Part of Shizuoka Prefecture 

 

With respect to the earthquake that occurred in the eastern part of Shizuoka Prefecture at 

22:31 on March 15, we would like to announce the current status of our group companies as 

follows: 

 

1. Personnel affected by the earthquake 

We have confirmed that every employee working at the plant, office, or branch of the group 

companies in the eastern and central parts of Shizuoka Prefecture is all right. 

 

2. Condition of production equipment 

There is no damage to our production equipment, power generation facilities, or buildings. 

 

3. Impact on the Company’s performance 

The impact of the earthquake on the Company’s performance is expected to be nil. We will 

promptly announce any matters that deserve disclosure. 

 


